MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Greenways Commission
Joe Herzenberg, Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Fill a Current Greenways Commission Vacancy

DATE: March 27, 2002

Voting Yes: Joe Herzenberg (Chair), Audrey Booth (Vice Chair), Bill Bracey, Peter
Calingaert, Debbie Morris, and Brenda Nielsen

On March 27, 2002 the Greenways Commission learned that Commission member Anna-
Christina Pautz has resigned effective immediately. The Commission voted unanimously
(6-0) to recommend that the position be filled immediately by applicant Jim Earnhardt.
Mr. Earnhardt recently served effectively on the Southern Community Park Conceptual
Plan Committee and we believe that he would be a valuable member of the Greenways
Commission. '



